
A four-year-old child was
killed in the crosswalk in 

San Francisco on August 15. 

This can never happen again.

We must stand together to show that this tragedy 
is unacceptable – and so is inaction by City leaders. 
Our streets must be made safe for children and all of us.

When: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 from 5:00 - 6:00PM 
Where: The plaza next to Caltrain 
at 4th & King Streets
What: We will create a memorial for 
the child and rally for change. 
Bring:  Stuffed animals 
for the memorial, and 
strollers to show solidarity.  

Ask City leaders to 
fix deadly intersections
at walksf.org/neveragain


